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January 20, 1998

Mr. Oliver D. Kingsley
President, Nuclear Generation Group
Commonwealth: Eaison Company
ATTN: Regulatory Services
Executive Towers West ||

1400 Op+1s Place, Suite 500
Downers Grove, Il. 60515

SUBJECT: PLANT PERFORMANCE REVIEW (PPR) - DRESDEN

Dear Mr. Kingsley:

On Octaber 20, 1997, the NRC staff completed the semiannual Plant Performance Review (PPR)
of Dresden Nuclear Station. The staff conducts these reviews for all operating nuclear power
plants to develop an integrated understanding of safety performance. The results are used by
NRC management to facilitate planning and allocation of inspection resources. The PPR for
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(SMM) reviews. The results of the PPR for Dresden determined that vverall performance has
vaodwu\oﬁnhst“LPpoﬂod.MMthMiﬂ?. In addition, we
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The PPR and SALP results were considered in developin; our plaiined inspections for Dresden.

Tnis letter advises you of our planned inspection effort resuiting from the Dresden PPR review. It
hpmvuodtomwmmlhon»ummldmmromwtoammsMquoonmm
and personnel availability to be resolved in advance of inspector amval onsite. The enclosure
cetails our inspection plan for the next 6 months. The rationale or basis for each inspection
Momthomh.powonmnmumm.oMyoumumoﬂhommm
emphasis in these program areas. Resident inspectinns are not listed due to their ongoing and
continuous nature.
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will inform you of any changes o the inspection plan. if you have any questions, please
Mark Ring at (630) 820-8703.

:

Sincerely,

s

Mark Ring, Chief
Reactor Projects Branch 1

Docket Nos. 50-010; 50-237; 50-240
License Mos. DPR-2; DPR-19; DPR-25

Enclosure: Inspection Plan
cc wienc.. M. Wallace, Nuclear Services
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We will inform you ¢’ wny changes to the inspection plan If you have any questions, please
contact Mark Ring at (630) 829-¢703.

Sincerely,
/s Mark A. Ring

Mark Ring, Chief
Reactor Projects Branch 1

Docket Nos. 50 010; £0-237, 50-249
Licer*e Nos. DPR-2; DPR-19; DPR-25

Enclosure: Inspection Plan
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